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From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 8:18 PM 
To: Johnston, Douglas 
Subject: Re: Confidential draft executive order 
 

 
Good to know, thanks again. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Apr 16, 2014, at 3:03 PM, "Johnston, Douglas" <Douglas.Johnston@state.vt.us> wrote: 

Sarah, 
  
Looks good to me, hopefully meet on at least a quarterly basis.  I know it is not less than 
bi-annual. 
  
Doug 
  

Douglas S Johnston 

Chief of Police 
Springfield Police Department 
201 Clinton Street 
Springfield, Vermont 05156 
Phone # 802-885-2113 
Fax # 802-885-2235 
Douglas.Johnston@state.vt.us 
  

From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 2:20 PM 
To: 'bamelendy60@gmail.com' 
Cc: Clark, Keith; Johnston, Douglas; Flynn, Keith; L'Esperance, Tom 
Subject: Confidential draft executive order 
  
Bruce, apologies for delay, I thought I had already sent this to you.  Just let me know if 
you receive.  Others, I believe you have already seen, but sending again to be sure. 
  
Attached is a draft Executive Order discussed at the meeting we had last 
Wednesday.  Again, the thinking is this will be executed in May or at the end of the 
legislative session.  Thank you for not circulating broadly yet, but do feel free to send me 
any feedback or concerns you may have.  This should incorporate the feedback 
expressed at the meeting, but if not let me know.  (Also, as many of you know but just 
to be sure – unlike prior Administrations, I am putting expiration dates on our Executive 
Orders.  Any Executive Order can be renewed at any time.  This is part of a larger effort 
to manage the contents of title 3a of the VSA’s and is not specific to this Order.)   
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I will be in touch as soon as I have more information about the signing of this Order, and 
about our next meeting. 
  
Thank you for those that were able to attend last Wednesday.  I look forward to being in 
touch, 
Sarah 
  
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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